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Franklin, Mike

To: Wade, Sharon
Subject: Docket No. W-1324, Sub 0: Springdale Water and Sewer, LLC - Springdale Estates and 

Springdale Country Club; Docket No W-406, Sub 6: Royal Oaks, Inc - Springdale Water 
and Sewer Company

From: Lex West <lex@westoilco.com>  
Sent: Wednesday, April 1, 2020 10:41 AM 
To: Franklin, Mike <Mike.Franklin@psncuc.nc.gov> 
Cc: buddy springdalegolf.com <buddy@springdalegolf.com>; Zan West <zan@springdalegolf.com> 
Subject: [External] Re: Docket No. W-1324, Sub 0: Springdale Water and Sewer, LLC - Springdale Estates and Springdale 
Country Club 
 
CAUTION: External email. Do not click links or open attachments unless you verify. Send all suspicious email as an attachment to 
report.spam@nc.gov 

 
Good Morning Mike,  
 
I do appreciate Buddy responding promptly to your request.  We are going to work very hard to get our system 
in good working order and make sure that communication is passed quickly and accurately to our community.   
 
We do accept the rates and bond request made by Public Staff.  Hopefully we will have more accurate 
information next year to better represent our cost and expenses in running our system.  I, Lex West, Member of 
the Springdale Water and Sewer, LLC, would request that we cancel our hearing scheduled for April 
23rd.  Thank you for your help to this point and please continue to guide us as we more accurately represent and 
proficiently operate our utilities company. 
 
Regards, 
 
 
 
Lex West - Member 
Springdale Water & Sewer, LLC 


